Memo

To:

Town of Troy

Preparer: Brian Sippel — Lynch & Associates

RE:
Date:

2018 Roadway Improvements
August 30, 2018

Troy Center Work Update:

On August 31, the base grading is anticipated to be completed on Fourth Street
and a portion of Briggs Street north of Fourth Street.

On September 4, grading crews plan on grading the base north from Fourth Street
to CTH J. Once this is complete, the crews plan to work their way down Briggs
Street from Fourth to First Street completing the side streets as they go. In the
short term, the crews will create a ramp at each driveway to help maintain access.
The base grading is anticipated to take a couple of weeks to complete.

Rain is forecasted for the holiday weekend, and the roads will become a challenge
to traverse when they become wet. It is advised to park in the alley and get to and
from CTH N from Fourth Street.

We will provide updates as the schedule is amended.
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